
ORHC Response to Covid-19 
 

 
WHAT ARE WE DOING? 

• Screening staff for fever, symptoms or exposure each day before their shift 
begins 

• Cleaning frequently & carefully 

• Wearing protective equipment 

• Spacing office visits 30 minutes apart to ensure proper distancing 

• Moving ill patients away from the lobby 

• Testing established ORHC patients for Covid-19 after patient is seen by the 
medical provider 

• Offering telephone  services for high risk patients to decrease any potential 
exposure 

 
WHAT CAN YOU DO? 

• Wash your hands often – lather for at least 20 seconds before rinsing 

• Stay home as much as possible, especially if you are ill or high risk 

• Attempt to distance yourself from others by 6 feet 

• Wear a mask when in public, especially if high risk 
 

HIGH RISK CHARACTERISTICS 

• OVER THE AGE OF 65 

• IMMUNOCOMPROMISED 

• CRITICALLY ILL PATIENTS 

• PREGNANT WOMEN 

STAY SAFE. 
STAY WELL. 


